
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

AUGUST 31, 2021 

 

ROLL 
CALL:  Deputy Supervisor Wolcott 
  Councilman Carroll 
  Councilperson Glor 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Town Clerk Haacke 
  Superintendent of Highways Schultz 
  Assessor Flansburg 
  Disaster Coordinator Graham 
  CEO/ZEO Mikolajczyk 
  Justin Bennett, Baldwin Business Service 
  Christina Solamone, Baldwin Business Service 
 
Deputy Supervisor Wolcott called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm; meeting was then turned over to 
Justin Bennett of Baldwin Business Service. 
 
The budget was gone over in detail, line by line.  Minor changes were made, mainly to correct numbers 
that were off a bit.   
 
All in all budget looks good, Justin said.  The Board will discuss further any changes suggested or 
discussed.  Still waiting on solid numbers from the state on a couple items; these would have minimal 
impact on the overall rate.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:08 pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 


